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Directors of the Entity Administrations for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, Mr. Zeljko Obradovic and
Ms. Bosiljka Predragovic signed the Addendum to Contract on Institutional cooperation on the donor
project implementation financed by the Government of the Kingdom of Norway. On behalf of the
implementation partner, the Contract was signed by Mr. Kare Kyrkjeeide, director of the Sector for
International Cooperation in the Statens Kartverk- Administration for Cadastre of the Kingdom of Norway.

The Federation of BiH Government gave consent to the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real
Property Affairs for signing of the Addendum to Contract on Institutional cooperation with Norwegian
Administration for Mapping and Republic Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs
Republic of Srpska on a previously held session on 17 September 2020.

By signing the Addendum to the Contract, it was enabled to continue the project implementation with the
beneficiary partner institutions in Bosnia and Herzegovina with an additional amount of 4 million



Norwegian Krone, as well as extension of the project activities till 31 December 2021 instead previously
agreed period of 31 October 2020.

Expected project results stays unchanged:

1. Fully implemented Digital Archive systems in the planned locations of both entities;
2. Densified and advanced entity GNSS reference stations.
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